
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

 

 Subsequent to the February 1, 2012 publication of the Approved Trust Account 

Depositories List, the Office of Attorney Ethics received notice that Cathay Bank no 

longer wishes to participate in the program.   

 

 Within the next 30 days, attorneys or law firms having trust accounts with Cathay 

Bank should move those accounts to one of the other approved banks on the list and 

provide the updated account information to the Office of Attorney Ethics.  Business 

accounts are not affected by this notice. 

 

 

       /s/Charles Centinaro 

       Director 

Dated:  February 16, 2012 

 

 

 


